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Daventry Food Bank. 

We would like to say a huge 

‘THANK YOU’ to everyone 

who has made donations to the 

Food Bank. 

It is not too late to donate, we 

are still collecting non-perishable 

foods to make up Christmas food 

hampers. 

Food can be donated to the class 

teachers or popped into the food 

bank box located in the atrium. 

Thank you, as always, for your 

support. 

NEWSLETTERS ARE 

GOING PAPERFREE IN 2020! 

Christmas Jumper day in aid of 

‘Save the Children’ 

On Friday 13th December, the children are 

welcome to come to school in their  

Christmas Jumpers for a 

small donation to Save the 

Children.  

Important Dates: DECEMBER 2019 

03/12/2019 KS1 & KS2 Cinderella Panto. 

03/12/2019 *NEW* Phonics event for 

EYFS, Year1 & Year2  

parents. 11am or 2.15pm  

05/12/2019 All school clubs finish on 

05/12/2019 . 

(excluding Football Fitness) 

06/12/2019 FrOGS Christmas Fete 

2.15pm – 4.30 pm. 

10/12/2019 Y4 USA day. 

12/12/2019 Football Fitness clubs finish 

on 12/12/2019. 

13/12/2019 Christmas Jumper Day. 

13/12/2019 TnS Christmas Lunch. 

13/12/2019  *NEW* Lime Class Recorder 

performance 2.30pm. KS2 hall. 

Parents welcome. 

16/12/2019 School Reports sent out to 

parents & carers. 

18/12/2019 Jack & The Beanstalk Panto 

at The Deco theatre 6.30pm 

19/12/2019 Presentation Assemblies. 

You will be invited if your 

child will receive an award. 

20/12/2019 Stop and Swap Day. 

20/12/2019 School closes at 3.15 pm. 

JANUARY 2020 

06/01/2020 School reopens at 

8.40am. 

13/01/2020 Y1, Y2, Y4 & Y6 SATs 

information evening. 

14/01/2020 Y5 Cosmic Day. 

14/01/2020 Y6 Ancient Greek Day. 

15/01/2020 NSPCC Assembly, ‘Stay 

Safe, Speak Out’. 

16/01/2020 Y6 Family Assembly. 

20/01/2020 Y4 & Y5 Kingswood 

Information meeting. 

21/01/2020 Y1 Space Centre Visit. 

22/01/2020 NSPCC Workshop. 

‘Stay Safe, Speak Out’. 

23/01/2020 Y5 Family Assembly. 

30/01/2020 Y4 Family Assembly. 

31/01/2020 Stop and Swap Day. 

Following recent feedback from parents, we will be reverting 

back to weekly newsletters in 2020. 

Due to this, we will be going digital. Newsletters will no 

longer be given to children, instead they will be available on 

Facebook, Twitter and our website each friday. They will also 

be emailed via ParentMail each week. Please let us know if 

you need any help connecting to ParentMail. 

The grand total raised for 

Children in Need was an 

incredible 

 £537! 
Thank you for your  

generous donations.  

Our Christmas Newsletter has been 

sent out this week. It has details of all of 

our festive events! 

Please see our website, our Facebook 

or twitter account if you have missed it.   

FEBRUARY 2020 

04/02/2020 Y2 Knights Day. 

06/02/2020 Y3 Family Assembly 9am. 

06/02/2020 Parents evening. 

11/02/2020 Safer Internet Day. 

13/02/2020 Y2 Family Assembly 9am. 

13/02/2020 FrOGS Valentines Disco. 

14/02/2020 School closes at 3.15pm for 

half term. 

24/02/2020 School opens at 8.40am to 

children. 

25/02/2020 EYFS Superheroes Day. 

25/02/2020 Theatre Production – The 

Hobbit. 

25/02/2020 Parents Evening. 


